

Membership

T 212 570 3753 F 212 570 3965 **September 17, 2018**

Dear Ms. Kamhi,

Thank you for sharing your thoughts about The Met's collection and recent exhibitions.

We appreciate your concern regarding the purpose of the collection and the types of discussions that new exhibitions can create. The Met feels strongly that museums have a role to play in providing a platform for the important conversations that art and artists can so often generate. Our curators are continuously questioning the context in which art is presented and how our scholarship and programming can contribute meaningfully to the discourse and dialogue that is shaping our world.

We thank you for engaging with the art on view, and for advancing our understanding of its impact and meaning through your response.

Thank you again for your important feedback. We do hope that any future visits to the Museum will be full of wonderful memories and experiences.

With appreciation,

Jessica Hirschey

Deputy Chief Membership Officer

Jessian of

cc: Daniel Brodsky

Thank you for your feed back!

The Metropolitan Museum of Art

1000 Fifth Avenue New York, NY 10028 metmuseum.org